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International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR) Compliance

RAF Electronic Hardware a division of MW Industries, Inc. is aware of and in compliance 
with the laws and regulations of the ITAR, including Part 122, regarding registration 
requirements. We certify that we understand and will abide by the requirements of ITAR. 
Our current compliance registration to the Directorate of Defense Trade Controls 
(Department of State), International Traffic in Arms Regulations (ITAR) is approved through 
March 31, 2026.

RAF Electronic Hardware, a division of MW Industries, Inc., hereby acknowledges and 
affirms its compliance with the laws and regulations of the International Traffic in Arms 
Regulations (ITAR), including Part 129 as administered by the Directorate of Defense Trade 
Controls (DDTC) within the Department of State. 

We certify that RAF Electronic Hardware fully comprehends and pledges to adhere to the 
stipulations outlined in ITAR. Our commitment to compliance is steadfast, and we are 
dedicated to upholding the integrity of ITAR in all our business operations.

As required by ITAR, we maintain an active registration with the Directorate of Defense 
Trade Controls and we are committed to renewing our registration in a timely manner to 
ensure continuous compliance with ITAR regulations. Our current registration is valid 
through March 31, 2026.

RAF Electronic Hardware is fully aware of the importance of ITAR compliance in 
safeguarding sensitive defense-related technologies and information. As such, we prioritize 
adherence to ITAR requirements in all aspects of our business.
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